
OUT OF THE TRENCHES

R E P O R T  B Y  N E W M A R K E T  H I S T O R I C A L  S O C I E T Y ’ S  

F I R S T  W O R L D  WA R  C E N T E N N I A L  C O M M I T T E E



Overview of the Project

• Planning and Support from 

the Town of Newmarket

• Volunteer Committee and • Volunteer Committee and 

Hours Contributed

• Exhibit Unveiling and 

Community Response



Trench by the Numbers

• 1,843 Total Visitors

• Families

• Children• Children

• Students

• Adults

• Seniors

• $1,771 Total Donations



Historical Discoveries

• 127th Battalion felt crest

• Naming a previously 

unknown soldier of the unknown soldier of the 

127th Battalion 

• Artifact sharing, family 

stories, and research 

requests



Special Thank You

• Old Town Hall Facilities

• Scott

• Dan• Dan

• Alex

• Recreation & Culture Staff

• Rob 

• Janis



What’s Next?

• Trench currently stored at 

the Legion

• Planning in the new year • Planning in the new year 

for our 2017 Vimy Ridge 

commemorative event

• Request to bring back the 

trench



THANK YOU

ANDAND

HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS
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